
A public hearing on a proposed supplemental budget for the North Santiam Sewer 
Authority, State of Oregon for the Fiscal Year July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 will be held at 
100 High Street SE, STE 200, Salem OR 97301, and via zoom 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86874219981. The hearing will take place November 18, 2024 
at 12:00 p.m. The purpose of the hearing is to discuss the supplemental budget with 
interested persons.       

Written comments may be submitted to lconroy@mwvcog.org until noon on November 15, 
2024 or mailed to North Santiam Sewer Authority, Attn: Laura Conroy, Budget Officer, 100 
High Street SE, STE 200, Salem OR 97301. To be included in the record, comments must 
include the commenter’s full name and address or email address. There will be a public 
comment period approximately 12:00 pm on November 18, 2024 for in-person testimony.  

A copy of the supplemental budget may be inspected or obtained after November 11th at  
100 High Street SE, STE 200, Salem OR 97301 between the hours of 9 a.m. and 4 p.m.  
Major changes, if any, and their effect on the budget, are explained below.    
   


